
Dear Parents/Carer 

What a fantastic two weeks it has been since the last 
Newsletter. The children have been working really hard and 
have produced some amazing work, that they should be 
really proud of. With Christmas and the holidays fast 
approaching, we have so many exiting things to look forward 
to. We will be sharing a special Christmas Newsletter which 
will be published on the last day of term.   

Our Chair of Governors, Mrs Townsend visited the school 
last week to judge a couple of fun competitions, which the 
children and staff have been getting involved with. We will 
announce the winners of the best Santa (which will be in 
display in the hall and the best Christmas classroom door), in 
the next newsletter.   

We would really like to know about your child’s out of 
school achievements, please email the school office on 
enquiries@isaacnewton-cit.co.uk with information and we 
will celebrate this in our next Newsletter.  

School Council Members 2023 – 2024 

Last week there was a whole school focus on Democracy. 
Following a whole school assembly, each class looked in 
more detail at democracy, what it means and how this works 
in our country. We used this as an opportunity to 
democratically elect our School Councillors. We announced 
the School Council to the school in assembly this morning 
and I| am pleased to reveal the below children will meet with 
Mrs McEvoy and myself to discuss a range of school 
issues.   

Reminders 

It is parents and carers responsibility to inform the school 
office if their child(ren) are going to be absent from school. 
Please do this by calling 01476 568616, by 9.30am. In 
addition to this, please ensure the children arrive in school by 
9am. If they are late, they miss out on valuable learning time. 
Both gates open at 8.45 and classroom doors are open at 
8.50am.  

Mr Richards has invited the families of children, whose 
attendance is below 90% which has not improved over the 
last few weeks, to an attendance panel meeting. The reason 
for this is two-fold: to remind parents/carers of their 
responsibilities to ensure children are in school on time, 
every day but also to offer support and ascertain the reasons 
for absence. We want to work with families so that we can 
better understand the issues families are facing. 

Below is a reminder of the impact of having below 90% 
attendance. If this continues over a five year period, this is 
equivalent to half a school year’s worth of lost learning. 

Emergency Closure/Bad Weather 

We try and stay open whatever the weather. If it's snowy or 
icy and you are concerned about coming in then you can 
check the school website to see if we are open. If we ever 
have to close we will update the website by 8.00AM in the 
morning informing you of the closure, we will also contact 
Lincs FM and BBC Radio Lincolnshire. 

Useful information and websites: 

BBC Radio Lincolnshire 94.9 FM 
www.bbc.co.uk/lincolnshire 

Lincs FM 96.7 FM in Grantham 
http://www.lincsfm.co.uk/pages/schoolclosures 

School website: https://isaacnewton.eschools.co.uk/ 

Mr D. Milner 
Headteacher 
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Class 3  Zuzanna Class 9 Mary 

Class 4 Nettie-Rai  Class 10 Luke 

Class 5 James Class 11 Nicole 

Class 6 Alexia Class 12 Yasmin 

Class 7 Toby Class 13 Gustas 

Class 8 Kyra Class 14 Shannon 



School Values 

We have continued to focus on our school value of Respect 
this term. There have been assemblies on this theme and staff 
have modelled this to the children regularly. I have set the 
whole school a challenge for everyone being respectful to 
everyone, all the time. Last term, we introduced Respect 
Tokens. These are given to classes once they have 
successfully completed a chosen task which was walking 
around school. This has proved to be a huge success and lots 
of fun. We will continue to focus on respect but next term, 
will also introduce one of our other values – kindness. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Community Event 

YPLP in Grantham are running a free Community Christmas 
event at Earlesfield Youth Centre on Wednesday 13th 
December, 5:00pm – 7:00pm. The event is completely free to 
attend and everyone is welcome with free Christmas presents 
for young people, face painting and arts and crafts available. 
There is no need to register for this event.  

If you would like any more information, please contact 
Mary.maguire@lincolnshire.gov.uk.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports/PE update 

Last week we took a group of Year 6 girls to a Cheerleading 
Festival at Priory Ruskin Academy. The girls were 
outstanding all day, polite, well-mannered and a pleasure to 
take out of school. They learned a cheer routine in Formation 
with other schools, and finished it off with a stunt position. 
Well done everyone!! 

 

Children will be taking part in the Santa Fun Run during PE 
lessons on the following dates.  

Year 5 & Year 4 - Tuesday 5th December 

Year 3 and EYFS - Wednesday 6th December 

Year 6 Thursday - Thursday 7th December 

Year 2 - Friday 8th December 

Year 1 - Monday 11th December 

Children are welcome to bring in an accessory - Santa hat, Elf 
hat, Reindeer antlers if they wish, full PE kit is still required. 
Please note no Christmas jumpers!  

 

Mini Christmas Fair 

As usual, we will be hosting a Mini 
Christmas Fair. This year it will be held 
on Thursday 7th December from 3.30pm 
in the Studio (which is the glass 
building near EYFS). There will be a 
Christmas Tombola, cakes made by the 
children with the Lionesses, a lucky dip, lolly game and face 
painting. Donations of the following will be greatly received: 
cakes (on the day please) and a jam jar (decorated if possible) 
filled with sweets or small gifts. Thank you so much for your 
support and we look forward to seeing you on the day. 



Work to be proud of 

 



Work to be proud of from home 

 

 

Safeguarding Update 

If you have any concerns about domestic violence, the 
Lincolnshire Domestic Abuse Specialist Service (LDASS) 
offer support to victims of domestic abuse. They also have 
useful guidance and information about how you can help 
others that you might have concerns about. To find out more, 
visit their website at https://ldass.org.uk/  

 

 

Online Safety 

On the next page is this week's Online safety guide about the 
2023 online safety act, which became legislation in October. 

Dates For Your Diary: 

5th December  
Foundation Stage Christmas 

Nativity 

2:30pm 

6th December  
Foundation Stage Christmas 

Nativity 

9:30am 

7th December  Lionesses Cake Bake Day 

7th December  Christmas Fair 

8th December  Year 5 Greek Workshop 

12th December KS2 Christmas Performance 
9:30am & 2:15pm 

14th December KS1 Christmas Performance 
9:30am & 2:45pm 

14th December  EYFS trip to Rand Farm 

15th December  Christmas Dinner Day 

20th December  End of term 2 

3rd January 2024 INSET Day 
(School closed to all pupils) 

4th January 2024 Start of Term 3 




